
  
 
 
 
May 11, 2022 
 
105 West Lodge Avenue 
 
RE:  Front Entrance and Lobby 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We are excited about the revitalization that is taking place at 103 and 105 West Lodge 
buildings and would like to advise you, as per the notice provided in March 2021 to all 
residents that on Monday, May 16, 2022 we will be starting our front entrance and lobby 
(common area) revitalization project.  The start time of this project will be 8:00 AM till 6:00 
PM Monday to Friday and will be completed on Wednesday June 1, 2022. 
 
For the time frame of this project, the front entrance way will be closed.  All residents will 
be required to use the side entrances or the back entrance.  There will be emergency 
access for fire trucks, police and ambulances. 
 
There will be noise, dust and/or dirt that will impact the residents in the building during this 
project  
 
If you have any questions  or concerns please reach out to our Community Liaison Shantell 
Bankasingh at sbankasingh@hazelview.com. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause.   
 
Kindest Regards 
 
 
 
Chris Wylie 
Property Manager 


